Elsen, Nikki

From: Bill Kroner <akc319321@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 12:53 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki

Cc: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Legislative File 18-0216

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. BO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

As a Downtown business owner, | would like to state that | agree with the support letter from John Wettstein where he
expressed support for the appeal of Grounded Specialty Coffee to remodel the front of their building at 308 Main Street.|
hope the City Council members allow this property and business owner to improve her building as she sees fit.

Thank you,

Bill Kroner

Adam Kroner Company
Phone: (608)-782-6316
Fax: (608)-782-6315



